
A special meeting for reviewing the 2025 Preliminary Budget, and any other business, will be held by the 
Tulpehocken Township Board of Supervisors on Wednesday, November 13, 2024 at 5:30 p.m. In the 
Tulpehocken Township Municipal Building located at 22 Rehrersburg Road. The public is invited to 
attend. 
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